
SAMARÈS SCHOOL  
School Road, St Clement 
Jersey, JE2 6TG 
Telephone: 01534 735415                       
Email: admin@samares.sch.je  
Head Teacher: Mrs Jenny Posner 
 
Friday 19th April 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome all children and families back this week for the start of the summer term. It has been a 
busy term already!  
 
You might have seen the work being finished in our playground. During the Easter break we had another section of 
our playground resurfaced and new trim trail equipment installed. The last of the work was to replace the soft 
surface under the new equipment. It looks very smart! After a 24-hour drying period, it will hopefully be ready to use 
next week. We also had carpets replaced in all the Key Stage 2 classrooms.  
 
Friends of Samarès 
All parents were sent a letter earlier this week about the re-launch of the Friends of Samarès - our school PTA. We 
really hope you will consider being a part of our plans to have a new PTA at Samarès School which will benefit the 
whole school community. There is a meeting for all parents on Thursday 2nd May at 3.15pm in the school hall for 
anyone who would like to find out more or know how to support.  
 
Pop Up Library  
We are continuing our sessions on a Monday after school where Jersey Library are providing a pop-up library in 
Pathways. All families are welcome to attend from 3pm – 3.30pm where they can borrow and return books. You 
don’t need a library card - you can just turn up.  
 
Nature Base  
Naturebase.je are holding their next pop-up session at Les Marais (green space) on Tuesday 23rd April at 9.30am. This 
session is suitable for children aged 1-3 years but please do bring along any baby siblings, all completely free of 
charge. Come and join Sophie with your child for some fantastic outdoor play activities. 
 
Term Dates  
You can find the term dates by following the link below.  
https://www.gov.je/Education/Schools/SchoolLife/pages/termdates.aspx  
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, comments or queries.   
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mrs Jenny Posner  
Headteacher  
j.posner@samares.sch.je 
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